
From: Ruth Bodsworth   
Sent: 29 September 2023 11:54 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0019 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Please find below photos that we have taken that illustrate how narrow the access from Parsonage 
Road to the proposed site and its close proximity to the Ancient Wood.  
 
From the first tree trunk in the wood to the concrete boundary post in the hedge on the south side 
of the gap is 16metres. From the canopy to the post is only 9metres  
 
I hope that you find these useful in making your decision  



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
Regards 
 
Ruth Bodsworth 




